
Reference no.: SP4573 

 

In the matter of an application by Kapiti Underwater Club Inc under section 137 of the Sale 

and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 for the grant of an on-site Special Licence in respect of the 

premises situated at Maclean Park, Manly Street, Paraparaumu Beach known as The Kapiti 

Underwater Club. 

 

MINUTE OF THE KAPITI COAST DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE – HEARING NO 

LONGER REQUIRED 

 

 

The applicant, Kāpiti Underwater Club Inc, has formally withdrawn their application and 

therefore the hearing is no longer required, and is confirmed to be cancelled. 

 

 

 

Dated at Paraparaumu this 14th day of June 2024. 

 

 
 

________________________________ 

Nigel Wilson 

Chairperson 

Kapiti Coast District Licensing Committee 


